
 

Patricia O’Brien 
 

Mission One Instructional Assistant, Maple Point Middle School 

In your nomination, the following were highlighted: 

• You are dedicated, selfless, and caring in your work as a 1-1 Instructional assistant; 
• You always put your best into the work that you do in support of our instructional 

program; 
• You actively help the student you work with by modifying and adapting schoolwork to 

support their inclusion into the regular education classroom; 
• You advance your own learning through attendance at training sessions at the IU and 

other districts in order to become more knowledgeable; and 
• You learn new technologies and curricula to enhance your student’s educational 

experience. 

In so many ways, you have helped advance our beliefs that children learn in different ways and 
at different rates and that achievement is realized through challenge. 

You are an asset to the Maple Point Middle School and the district as a whole. 
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